From: Jesse Leung

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 26, 2020 1:45 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Re: Lake Wilcox parking permit

BTW, I live at 117 Anchusa Dr, Richmond Hill, ON.

On Tue, May 26, 2020 at 1:44 AM Jesse Leung wrote: Dear Sir

I strongly oppose to issue parking permit for residential to park their cars overnight on the street since the street is too narrow and it will only create chaos. Especially during the snow period, I dont thing the city plow truck can pass through.

Please consider my opinion and thanks for organising the meeting.

best regards

Jesse